
I am writing to ask you to support HB 2469 which would allow cities and counties to establish 
GMO-free zones. Many farmers in or around Corvallis grow organic and/or specialty crops that 
become nearly worthless if they are contaminated by GMO crops. Localities need to be able to 
decide which crops have the highest priority in their area. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
Jean Marr 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 


